City of Cleveland

Department of Law
Mark Griffin, Director

Interoffice Memorandum

To: Clerk Patricia Britt Date: May 18, 2023
From: Stephéﬁl Z’E@ln%»'k Re:  Ord. No. 211-2023
Chief As&itant Birector of Law

At the request of Civil Service, I am requesting that Ordinance No. 211-2023
be tabled at the next available Council meeting. The legislation is currently in the
Finance, Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Committee Box.

Civil Service states that the legislation is no longer needed.

Enc.

cc:  Allan Dreyer, City Council
Chiefs Ryan Puente and Bradford Davy
Mary Bradley





